
We are looking for members from SABR’s Casey Stengel chapter who would like to be a part of 
the Ron Gabriel Award Committee.  This committee helps bring SABR members together and is 
a lot of fun. From Wilbert Robinson to Walter Alston; from Zack Wheat, Casey Stengel to Jackie 
Robinson, we have a lot of fun in reading articles, books, research papers, or reviewing oral 
presentations, websites, and databases pertaining to the Brooklyn Dodgers.  

From 2012 through 2022, SABR’s Ron Gabriel Award Committee honored authors of the best 
research, Published or unpublished, on the subject of the Brooklyn Dodgers, completed during 
the previous calendar year.  

After 2022, the Ron Gabriel Award Committee was discontinued. However, this year the SABR 
board is opened to bringing back the Award Committee at a chapter level. It is believed that the 
Casey Stengel chapter is a perfect fit for this award, assuming we can generate enough interest 
and get enough volunteers to serve on the committee.  

Eligible works for the award include but are not limited to magazine and journal articles, 
unpublished research papers, written versions of oral presentations, books, databases and 
websites.  

If interested in being a part of this and serving as a committee member, please contact me at 
Runtowin89@hotmail.com  

Sincerely, 

Gary Sarnoff 

mailto:Runtwowin89@hotmail.com

